
FROM: Dr Davis - Head of Archaeology (Staplebridge University) 
TO: Paul Cross; Geeta Varma 
SUBJECT: Details of final piece of Archaeology coursework   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Dear Geeta and Paul, 
 

You have been paired to work together for your final piece of written coursework of your 
Archaeology degree. 
 

It’s an open research task where you can choose which subject to focus on.  
 

Your task is to hand in an investigation about one of the following locations: 
 

 The ancient city of Teotihuacan  
 The Terracotta Army 

 

Please decide between you which location you want to study. 
 

I don’t have to remind you how important this piece of work is and I wish you the best of 
luck. 
 

Remember that you will also be marked on how well you work as a team. 
 

Please make sure that the work is finished and handed in by the end of next week. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Dr Davis  
 


